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BULLETIN #2024 – 04 

November 1st, 2024 

 

SPRAY POLYURETHANE FOAM 

SAFETY PRECAUTIONS FOR INSPECTION 
 

 

In accordance with manufacturer recommendations, Town staff will not conduct inspections 
during the application process and cannot re-enter a jobsite until 24 hours after completion of 
spraying.  Failure to notify staff of application completion will result in a cancelled inspection.  
 
This 24-hour timeline applies to both workers and homeowners on site, helping to mitigate 
health and safety concerns.   
 

We appreciate your assistance in disseminating this information to all site offices and 
encourage you to be mindful when scheduling your inspections.  

 

Thank you for your cooperation in implementing this important change. 
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